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NASDA to Award Youth Experience Heifer 

 The North American South Devon Association (NASDA) will award a South Devon heifer to a 
deserving youth during the 2016 National South Devon Show to be held in conjunction with the 
National Western Stock Show, Denver, Colo. 

 Juniors are encouraged to apply by Nov. 1, 2015. Application forms can be found on the NASDA 
website, www.southdevon.com by clicking on the Junior Page and a pdf of the application is located at 
the bottom of the page. All entries must be submitted to Lynn Giess, Junior Advisor, 33424 183

rd
 Street, 

Pierz, MN 56364.  

 The heifer will be awarded to the selected applicant on Tues., Jan. 12, 2016 during the national 
show.  

 The 2016 Youth Experience Heifer is donated by DLCC Ranch, Pierz, MN. 

 This is the fourth year the association has presented a heifer to a junior exhibitor. Previous winners 
include: Savvy Weimer, Bridger, MT (2015); Katelyn Horner, Napoleon, ND (2014) and Jacob Allen, 
Easton, KS (2013). Generous donors include: Dahl Land & Cattle Company, Gackle, ND; JVM Cattle 
Company, Pella, IA and MJB Ranch, Lodge Grass, MT. 

For more information about the North American South Devon Association or the Youth Experience 
Program log on to www.southdevon.com or call (303)770-3130. 
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